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ESRD (PT 45) Claims Reprocessed  
As End Stage Renal Disease (ESRD) providers (provider type 45) were notified in Web Announcement 473, a 
previously announced 15 percent rate reduction was implemented retroactively to August 1, 2011, and claims 
affected by the reduction would be reprocessed. 

The claims have been reprocessed and the adjudication of any affected claims dates of service on or after August 
1, 2011, appears on remittance advices dated November 9, 2012. 

http://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_473_20120509.pdf

